HUMAN SERVICES COMMITTEE Meeting November 29, 2016 Truro Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm.

Attendees: Marty Thomas, Sallie Tighe, Patricia Wheeler

The minutes from the last meeting were approved by unanimous vote.

Marty and Sallie opened the packets of RPFs received for review. Marty distributed them. Sallie and Pat were assigned 5 each and Marty took 6.

After reviewing the proposals/requests the Committee will meet again on Monday, December 5, 2016 in Town Hall to approve the allocations.

Marty Thomas circulated a thank you letter received from Duffey Health Center for the funds approved and received last year.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:00pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Patricia Wheeler,

Recording Secretary, Human Services Committee

